
NSPCC 

National Society for the Prevention of Cruelty to Children 

Keeping Your Children Safe 

LET’S TALK PANTS 

We are delivering an informal workshop explaining how to keep 

your children safe about their bodies. 

 

 

 

 

NSPCC has a trusted campaign called, Talk PANTS, encouraging 

parents to talk to their children about keeping safe.  

We care that each of us has a responsibility to keep childhood 

free from abuse, and we must do everything possible to protect 

children and prevent it from happening.  

If you would like to attend this workshop please sign up at 

reception, we would love to see you! 

 

Date: Wednesday 25th September 2019 

Time : 9am 

Delivered by: Elaine Furness and Emma Jackson 

Venue: Creswell Nursery and Infant school 
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